Year Will you ever see the water you drink again?
Year 5/6 Term 6

  

Key Areas of Learning

As geographers, we will be answering the big question about water and the human need for water. We will be exploring the key aspects of the water cycle whilst researching and discussing the impact water has on environmental change and sustainability.
As scientists, children will learn about the stages in the life cycle of a human being. They will investigate the growth of babies and compare the gestation period of humans with those of other animals. They will think about changes that take place in the body of adult humans as they get older as well as comparing the human life expectancy with that of different animals.
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Description automatically generated][image: ]	This term we will be completing some graphic designs linked to our performance ‘You Can’t Stop the Beat!’
We will be exploring the question ‘What is best for our World? Does religion help people decide?’, reflecting on our learning of different religions and applying our knowledge to this question.
In Cherry and Rowan class, we will be conferencing with the children to determine any areas of our learning this year they would like to recap, including percentages, long division and algebra. In Chestnut, children will be continuing with their work on decimals followed by converting units, volume and statistics.

In English this term we will be exploring writing in a variety of genres, putting the writing skills we have learnt throughout the year into practice. 
In our class reading sessions we will be continuing with reading Skellig by David Almond.
This term we are working on coding using Scratch. We are specifically focusing on finding problems and then debugging them.

In music this term we will be rehearsing for our end of year performance – You Can’t Stop The Beat!

Maths
English
Music
Computing
The children will be preparing for our Sports Day with Athletics work this term.
They will also be exploring how to keep themselves healthy and reflecting on the benefits of physical exercise and positive nutrition.
In addition, every child is swimming at least once a week, with Year 6s having two swimming sessions.

Our theme for the term is ‘How to Stay Safe’. We will be exploring how to look after ourselves as our independence increases with age and evaluating how to react to different situations.
We will be learning about places in town and describing where we come from, the languages we speak and where we live. We will also learn how to make nouns plural.
We will continue to think about our value for the term responsibility in relation to friendship.  This term we welcome prayer spaces to our school to help us reflect on saying sorry, thinking about hope and discovering what we are thankful for! 

PSHCE
Spirit, Moral, Social and Cultural Awareness
Art
German
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